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• B. Powell is recommending a revision to the Academic Dishonesty or 

Student Dishonesty statement in 4.5.5.  We must wait for the proposed 

change from Sam Bruton and will then be discuss and possibly taking a first 

vote at the November 18th meeting.    

  

• Two proposals were presented by Tisha Zelner on behalf of the CoC:  the 


